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January 24, 2025
LUNCH MENU

March 3-7

MON: Corn Dogs, Side, Fruit, &
Dessert
TUE: Meatball Sub, Side, Fruit, &
Dessert
WED: French Toast Sticks, Side, Fruit,
& Dessert
THU: Chicken Sandwich, Side, Fruit, &
Dessert
FRI: Pizza, Side, Fruit, & Dessert

DATES TO REMEMBER

Mar 21        End of 3rd Quarter
Mar 28        Parent-Teacher Conf.
                     (NO SCHOOL)

HSB Basketball  
Feb 28    Huntington           7:00   A
Mar 6-8  NCSAA                TBA  A

MSB Baseball
The MS Boys Baseball team has started
practicing and will have their first game
in mid-March. This will be their 2nd
season on the field. Go Patriots!!!
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CBA ATHLETICS

Jennings Randolph Award
On Wednesday, Mr. Kris Warner (WV Secretary of State) presented CBA
with the Jennings Randolph Award and a commemorative plaque for
obtaining Gold Level status (100% of the senior class registered to vote). Two
of our students, Maci Atwell and Bryson Childers were presented Student
Ambassador certificates during the ceremony.

You Be the Chemist
Several middle school students participated in the YBTC competition last
week on the campus of WVSU. We are so proud of their accomplishments in
the area of science. 1st Place: Jonathan Fultz, Emma Mosser, and Olivia
DeGroff. 2nd Place: Ella Dunn, Lacey Maynard, Matthew Ellison, and Blake
Benjamins 3rd Place: Lyla Fultz, Caitlyn Clark, Joshua DeGroff, and Kade
Weaver

Pictured: Bryson Childers, WV Secretary of State Kris Warner, Maci
Atwell, Principal David Spencer, Dallas Johnson, Matthew DeGroff,
James DeGroff, Caylee McCormick, Ryleigh Houdersheldt, Mr. Caleb
Turner, Jarrod Summers WV Secretary of State Field Reporter, Sidney
Adkins, McKenzie Robinson, Delegate Sarah Drennan , Putnam County
Clerk Brian Wood, and Putnam County Commissioner Andy Skidmore
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Homework Tips for Parents

Make homework a part of the daily after-school routine.

Show your child how to organize and prioritize assignments.

Make homework time a quiet time in your home. Turn off
the TV and devices to remove as many distractions as
possible.

Show your child how to break large assignments down into
smaller, more manageable tasks.

If your child rushes through homework just to get it done,
insist that you review all completed homework together.

Regional Math Field Day
Three students from CBA qualified to go to the regional
math field day competition on the campus of UC this past
week. 
Benny Carney (5th grade) placed 4th overall at the
elementary level and will be the 1st alternate in the state
competition. 
Owen Good (11th grade) place 5th overall at the high
school level and will be the 2nd alternate in the state
competition. 
Randy Richards (11th grade) also represented CBA at
regionals at the high school level for his achievement at
the county level. 

Great job guys!

HS Boys Basketball
Congratulations to the High School Boys Basketball team on
finishing 2nd in the WVCAT this past weekend. The Patriots
cruised by Pipestem Christian Academy and Grace Christian
Academy in the quarterfinal and semifinal games. The
championship game with Greater Beckley Christian School
was a nail-biter until the last couple minutes of the game.
Congratulations to Bryson Childers (12th grade) and Brady
Good (9th grade) for being named to the WVCAT All-
Tournament team voted on by opposing coaches. The Patriots
will travel to Ohio next weekend to compete in the National
Christian School Athletic Association tournament at MVNU. 


